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Himawari-8/9 imagery and related geophysical products are provided via the JMA Data
Dissemination Sys-tem (Himawari JDDS).

As JMA plans to terminate FTP-based provision on 30 September 2020, an HTTPS
service was commenced on 24 July 2019. Users accessing Himawari JDDS via FTP should

update their communication protocols to enable HTTPS provision.

For further details, please refer to Himawari JDDS information at the following website.

https://www.jma.go.jp/jma/jma-eng/satellite/jdds.html
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